September 11, 1959

Zapata Petroleum Corporation
Pe O¢ Box 3195
Midland, Texas

Re: Healey-White, #1
SW NE, 7-105-29E
Dear Sir:

In checking thru our files we find that we
do not have Form C-105 Well Log on the above

mentioned well.

Pleass submit (5) five copies of this form

to this office as soon as possible,

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, Distriet No. 2
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